
    KYOCERA Communications, Inc 
    9520 Towne Centre Drive, Suite #200 
    San Diego, 92121 
    Phone: 858-882-1400 
 FAX: 858-450-0134 

 

Date: October 17, 2014 

Statement 

We, Kyocera Corporation, state that there is no other space to put the label on our device, FCC ID: 
V65E4520, except for the space in the battery compartment of this device. The label will be put in the 
battery compartment, and it is visible to the users as they purchase the product and install the battery. 

If you have any question regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Douglas Dunn 
Director of Regulatory Affairs 
Kyocera Corporation 
c/o Kyocera Communications, Inc. 
Fax: 858-882-2010 
Tel: 858-882-2117 
E-mail: doug.dunn@kyocera.com 


		2014-10-17T17:12:34-0800
	/Doug Dunn/




